BRITISH PSYCHO-ANALYTICAL SOCIETY

PRESIDENT: DR. ERNEST JONES. SCIENTIFIC SECRETARY: DR. EDWARD GLOVER. BUSINESS SECRETARY: DR. SYLVIA PAYNE. TREASURER: DR. DAVID MATTHEW.

96, GLOUCESTER PLACE, LONDON, W.1

June 1st 1940

Dear Dr. Simmel.

I was glad to be told that I had been over-solicitous over the matter of the Freud film and have no doubt you are right in judging my concern to be excessive. That it was so was due entirely to the distressed state of the Freud family on the matter and to their begging me to do all I could about it.

I am writing at a moment of the utmost anxiety before the expected storm has actually broken over this island. We are trusting that the friends of liberty and haters of Nazi tyranny in America will not confine themselves to good wishes.

Yours sincerely

Emel Jones